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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 1:01 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne


Subject: CA WATER COMMISSION: Climate change effects on the State Water Project and


Central Valley Project ~ MAVEN'S NOTEBOOK | Water news


All, I’m not sure of the climate change assessment in the BA, but this report seems timely and might be helpful to


consultation.


- Maria


https://mavensnotebook.com/2019/01/03/ca-water-commission-climate-change-effects-on-the-state-water-project-

and-central-valley-project/
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